
 

 

Chamber of Commerce: 412.11.689 Amsterdam.   Postbank : 40 78 571 IBAN: NL 71 PSTB 0004 0785 71 
Tax Number: NL. 8167.79.284  PO BOX 2492    5202 CL ‘s Hertogenbosch The Netherlands.    

  T: +3187 8724745 F: +3184 8304217 Info@hungarian-human-rights.eu 

 
European Committee Human Rights Hungarians Central Europe. 
 

         Európai Bizottság Magyar Emberi Jogok Közép Európa. 

Jazyk Polícia (LANGUAGE POLICE) 
Ministerstvo kultúry Slovenskej republiky 
Sekcia umenia a štátneho jazyka 
Námestie SNP 33, 813 31 Bratislava 1 
Slovakia 
 

Dear Sir / Madam,                                                                                                       ’s Hertogenbosch 1-7-2010 

Regarding: Violation of the Slovakian Language law.  

I would like to inform you that the following Dutch organizations repeatedly violated Slovakia’s language 
law (§270/1995). Therefore I ask you to investigate and prosecute these breaches of the language law, just 
as the language police has done in the case of  Új Hajtás, an amateur theatre group from Klasov.  
 

NAME OF VIOLATOR: DATE: VIOLATION OF THE LANGUAGE LAW: 

1-Basisschool de Kirrewei 
Burgh-Haamstede, The Netherlands 

22-06-210 All  communication with the school in  Námestovo 
is in English only. 

 
2-EC. Human Rights Hungarians CE 
‘s Hertogenbosch, The Netherlands  

 
8-6-2010 

 
Using the English language in public in Šamorín, 
without an equivalent Slovakian Translation.  

 
3-Pontes Pieter Zeeman School  
Zierikzee, The Netherlands 

 
10-3-2010 

 
Use of English in a school in Námestovo only, all  
communication  in English. 

 
4-Kia motors Slovakia 
Žilina, Slovakia 

 
01-03-210 

 
Very severe violation of the Slovakian language 
law, most documentation in Žilina is in English only. 

 
5-Municipality of Ablasserdam  
Ablasserdam, The Netherlands 

 
4-12-2009 

 
All communication with Sered is in English only.  

 
6-Municipality of Zoetermeer 
Zoetermeer, The Netherlands 

 
4-12-2009 

 
English language contacts with the city of Nitra.  

 
All the details of these language violations are documented in detail on our website:  
 

HTTP://WWW.HUNGARIAN-HUMAN-RIGHTS.EU 
Your Sincerely, 
  

Drs.  Gabor Landman 

Treasurer European Committee Human Rights Hungarians Central Europe 
 


